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CHANGES FROM NOVEMBER 2021 ONWARDS 
The format of the multiple choice questions (MCQs) in GCSE English as a second language 9280 
exams will be changing from the November 2021 exam series onwards. MCQs appear on the 
Reading and Listening papers only, and do not appear on the Speaking or Writing papers.  

CURRENT MCQ FORMAT 
The current format of the MCQs in GCSE English as a second language 9280 uses tick boxes as 
follows: 
 

 

UPDATED MCQ FORMAT USED FROM NOVEMBER 2021 ONWARDS 
We are changing the GCSE English as a second language 9280 MCQ format from the November 
2021 series onwards to direct students to provide the correct number of responses. This change will 
help prevent students from over responding (ie ticking more boxes than required) as they are 
directed to write their answers in a number of boxes which corresponds with the mark allocation.  

 
The new format will be as follows (the example shown is taken from an AQA MFL exam): 
 

 

HELP AND SUPPORT 
If you require further guidance please contact us. 
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